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28 April 2022 

Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

By email to: David.Cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
      cc: PQuestions@hse.ie 

Re: PQ 12755/22 

“To ask the Minister for Health the breakdown of all services outsourced by the HSE to non-
HSE hospitals or service providers across primary, community and acute care to provide 
healthcare services funded by the HSE in each of the years 2018 to 2021, in tabular form; and if 
he will make a statement on the matter.” 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

The above Parliamentary Question, which the Minister for Health referred to the Health Service 
Executive for direct response, refers. 

Please find inserted in the covering email to this response four spreadsheets in respect of the 
four years involved.  These spreadsheets are based on information contained in the HSE’s 
Service Provider Governance (SPG) system.   

In relation to Private Hospitals funded for the years in question, this information has been 
requested from Acute Services and they will provide you with that information under separate 
cover. 

If you require any further information or clarification, please contact the Compliance Unit. 

Yours sincerely 

_______________________________ 

Kevin Cleary 
Assistant National Director 
Compliance Unit, HSE 
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